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March 22, 2019 
 
Jason Fry 
8110 59th St. N. 
Lake Elmo, MN 
55042 
 
Extension for Repair, Replacement or Discontinued Use of Septic System 

Department of Public 
Health and Environment 

 
Lowell Johnson 
Director 

 
David Brummel 
Deputy Director 

 

The Department of Public Health and Environment has received your request for an extension 
from our Notice and Order to Comply, issued February 12, 2019, regarding the existing 
subsurface sewage treatment system (SSTS) at 8110 59th St N. 
 
The Department has used the following information in making a determination on your request: 
 

1. Jason Fry stated that his family has just purchased the home, and after consulting with contractors 
will be unable to bring the system into compliance before the 6 moth deadline. 

 
Given the above information and the authority granted by Washington County Ordinance #206, 
the Department of Public Health and Environment agrees with your request to extend the time 
frame to replace, repair or discontinue use of the onsite SSTS to February 12th, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Tyler Dale at 651-430-6741 or 
Tyler.Dale@co.washington.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Environmental Program Supervisor 
 


